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From:   
Sent: 19 December 2022 11:27 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: BANTOCK PARK PROPOSED CONCERT 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  

I am a resident of  and strongly object to the proposed concert  
 
The music noise this year was checked the day before the concert but on the evening 
the noise was turned up and the microphone was moved in front of the drummer 
The noise was unbearable for a residential area. 
Some people felt ill with the constant drum noise 
 
Please reconsider the application 
 

 

ENVH543
Text Box
Appendix 10



